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 The news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I have so many amazing things to share 
with you in this newsletter, that I hardly 
know where to begin. As always, the 
children make me proud of them on a 
daily basis. They have worked incredibly 
hard and always with big smiles on their 
faces. 

 I also had a visit from two Year 6 pupils 
who have been learning about the 
environment. As a result, they are 
planning some activities for a day where 
we learn about protecting our 
surroundings. What a great idea! 

If you are worried or concerned 
please speak to your child’s teacher. 
Mrs Beeby, Mrs Moorcroft and 
myself are also available to speak to. 
If we aren’t available at the start or 
end of the day, we will always aim to 
call you or feel free to book an 
appointment.  

Mrs S Pask 

 

Acting Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After Easter, some staff members are going to hold a 
gardening club after school. Lots of children have 
expressed an interest so will try and include as many 
children as possible over the rest of the academic year.  

If anyone has any spare gardening equipment, soil, 
seeds or plants that they are willing to donate, it 
would be much appreciated. 

We want to plant flowers around school and have a 
vegetable patch so we can grow our own food.  

 

Mrs Collishaw 

Sadly, Mrs Collishaw is leaving at Easter. She has been 
at Isaac Newton School for many years and we will miss 
her. We wish her good luck for the future and I’m sure 
she will come back to visit us. 

Miss Mandefield will take over the Monday and 
Tuesday’s. This means she will work Monday- Friday in 
Class 3 until the children break up for the Summer. 

 

Snow 

Whilst I am hoping that the weather is getting warmer, if 
we need to close due to snow we will contact you using 
the following; eSchools, Facebook and on Lincs FM.  

Ducklings in EYFS 

Last week 5 eggs came to school. This week all 5 eggs 
hatched into ducklings. EYFS have been very excited. In 
fact, the whole school has been sneaking little visits to 
see them.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Year 1 Trip Yorkshire Wildlife Park- Mon 20th March 

Parents’ Evening Weds 22nd March 3.45pm-7pm and 
Thurs 23rd March 3.45pm-6pm 

Disco Y1 & 2- Tues 28th March 4.30pm-5.30pm 

Disco Y3,Y4, Y5 and Y6- Tues. 28th March 6pm-7pm  

Y4 Trip to Stibbington- Mon. 15th and Tues 16th May 



Easter Competition and Raffle 

Please see the information in the 
poster below. Year 6 expressed an 
interest in support for those who 
have suffered during the recent 
earthquakes. This highlights how thoughtful the children 
are! 

There will also be an Easter Raffle. You can buy tickets 
at the main office or during Parents’ Evening. They are 
£1 a ticket. Once again any money raised will go to the 
Earthquake appeal.  

Sport 

Last week we took 20 children to Grantham Meres 
Leisure Centre to take part in the Grantham Schools 
Swimming Gala. A mixture of individual and relay 
races, the children swam with determination throughout 
the afternoon. Once the scores were all finalised we 
were announced in 3rd place!! Well done to all 
swimmers, we are very proud of you all! 

We also welcomed Paralympic High Jumper Jonathan 
Broome-Edwards into school to deliver an assembly. 
Jonathan spoke to the children about body language and 
how we can use this to boost our confidence. The 
children practised how to show we are listening by 
showing good eye contact. We look forward to seeing 

the children showing good use of body language around 
school! 

We welcomed Joe Roebuck into school this week to 
deliver an assembly for our year 3/4 children. Joe is an 
Olympic and Commonwealth swimmer who represented 
Great Britain!! Joe talked to the children about how he 
has had to work hard, show resilience and determination 
to achieve within his sport. He showed the children 
some of his medals, which he explained he wouldn’t 
have won if he hadn’t worked hard and believed in 
himself. Joe told the children he had 3 different trials for 
3 separate Olympic Games and only qualified on his 3rd 
attempt for the London 2012 Olympic Games!! This 
showed huge amounts of perseverance to train for 12 
years to finally achieve his dream!! The children were 
then able to ask lots of interesting questions and 
thoroughly enjoyed listening to him! We hope the 
children left the assembly knowing that if they work 
hard and believe in themselves they can achieve 
anything they dream of!! 



Year 2 and Year 4 Trips 

We try and give the children as many first hard 
experiences as possible. Trips are one way of doing 
this. Year 2 have been learning all about Castles and 
have learnt a lot from their recent visit to Lincoln 
Castle. Year 4 are currently learning about Egypt. Their 
visit to the museum saw them look at artefacts and find 
out about mummification. I’m sure you will agree- their 
faces show they enjoyed it! 

Science Week 

This week the school have been tasked with creating a 
marble run that lasts at least 20 seconds. The children 
have had great fun working as a team and using trial 

and error to create their designs. Here are a few. The 
winning class will be announced in Assembly on 
Monday. 

Tractor Day 

Some of our children experienced sitting in a tractor 
and learning all about the crops that are grown by 
farmers. The children loved this and asked many 
questions. Even the snow didn’t stop the visit! 




